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To whom it may concern,
Please find the attached dig safe violation response for penalty assessment #: D-210067.  We have
chosen to accept the condition proposed and have attached the proof of online Dig Safe training for
all excavation supervisors as proposed.  Please confirm receipt of this email.  I will also send a copy in
the mail.
Thank you,
 

BEN ALWORTH 
KMO - Director of Support Operations

Office 509-662-3613 x2704     Mobile 509-669-0729 
Email Ben.Alworth@Stemilt.com 
Address 4597 Stemilt Hill Rd Wenatchee, Washington 98801

Stemilt exists to cultivate people and delight consumers
through excellence.

 
This e-mail transmission and any accompanying documents contain information from the
company, Stemilt Growers, LLC., which is confidential or privileged. The information is
intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named in this transmission. If you are not
the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the
contents of this transmission is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error,
please notify us by telephone immediately at 509-663-1451. This e-mail transmission and any
accompanying documents contain information from the company, Stemilt Growers, LLC.,
which is confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the
individual or entity named in this transmission. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware
that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this transmission is
prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us by telephone
immediately at 509-663-1451.
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